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Dear Mr. Guimbail:

I want to express my deep appreciation for your kind hospitality in
arranging my visit to Dampierre and in personally driving me to and from
the nuclear station. Dampierre is a most impressive plant and I enjoyed
my visit very much.

Please pass on to Messrs. Maillard and Durin my thanks to them for their
hospitality and for the most pleasant lunch in Gien.

I was. pleased to see you in Stockholm and hope that we shall have the
opportunity to meet again.

Sincerely,
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- ,

Jose h M. Hendrie
c % mmissioner
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